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Friday 11th July 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
As you know, we are all enormously excited about the upcoming disco on Monday! It promises to 
be a wonderfully fun-filled event for the children, and we want to share a few key arrangements 
to ensure everything goes smoothly. 
 
Firstly, the children will need to come to school in their usual school uniforms, except Reception 
children they should come in in their party clothes. For all other year groups please remember to 
pack a change of clothes for the disco! For our younger pupils in Years 1&2, they will have time 
to change before lunch, so please consider this when helping them choose their disco outfit. 
Meanwhile, the children in Years 3&4 will change into their disco attire after lunch, while Years 
5&6 will swap their clothes at the end of the school day. 
 
For our Year 5&6 pupils, the disco is scheduled to finish at 5:15 pm. Those who have already 
been granted permission to walk home alone will be allowed to leave at that time. If you prefer 
that your child remains under our supervision, please notify the office in advance, and we will 
ensure they are held for collection alongside those who are typically picked up. 
 
In addition, there will be snacks available for purchase during the disco, so you may wish to 
provide your child with some pocket money to enjoy some treats! 
 
There is still time to purchase your child’s £2 entrance to the disco either through ParentPay or 
at the office.  Remember if their name is not on the list, they will not be able to take part. 
 
Thank you for your support and cooperation. We look forward to an exciting day of dancing and 
fun! 
 
Warm regards 
 
 
School Councillors 
 
 


